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RELEASE IN FULL 

From: 	 Hill, Christopher R (Baghdad) <HilICR@state.gov> 
Sent: 	 Sunday, November 8, 2009 4:30 PM 
To: 
Subject 	 Re: Good news 

Many thx for your kind note. I wish I felt better about Iraqis as a result, but I truly remain worried about these people. 
They are truly a collective pain in the neck. Chris 

This e-mail is unclassified based on the definitions outlined in E.O. 12958 

*** Sent from my BlackBerry Wireless Handheld *** 

	Original Message ---- 
From: H <HDR22@clintonemail.com> 
To: Hill, Christopher R (Baghdad) 
Sent: Mon Nov 09 00:17:20 2009 
Subject: Good news 

Dear Chris-- 

I heard about the election law passing and the agreement about Kirkuk, which sound like positive steps forward. 
Thanks to you and your team for all you did to support the Iraqis in these decisions. Kudos all around. Take care, Hillary 
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